
 

 
 

 

 
 
REDACTED    Transport for London 
REDACTED    55 Broadway 
REDACTED    London 
REDACTED    SW1H 0BD 
    
     
    
     
 
    Ref: GLA 81058 
 
 
28 June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Tender for Fund 1 (Lot 1) Greater London Investment Fund  
 
Notification of contract award decision, OJEU Ref: 2018/S 060-132659 
 
Thank you for your tender submission of 21 May 2018 for this contract.  We have 
completed our evaluation of tenders received.  
 
I regret to inform you that on this occasion you were unsuccessful. The successful 
tenderer is MMC Ventures Limited. We will now observe a standstill period before 
entering into contract, in accordance with the requirements of regulation 87 of the 
Public Contracts Regulations 2015 (as amended).  We will not, therefore, enter into 
the contract before 12 July 2018. 
 
Contract award is based on the most economically advantageous tender. 
 
The Schedule to this letter sets out the award criteria as stated within our tender 
document, along with the scores of your organisation and those of the successful 
tenderer, together with the characteristics and relative advantages of the successful 
tenderer. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this procurement and we hope that you will continue to 
tender for future procurements that we undertake. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Gary Seed 
Commercial Manager  


